
NOTICE

Accommodation Facilities for 2016/17 batch

Please note:

Students  of 2016/17 batch  (boys)  will get accommodation
at Senake Bibile Hostel from 22nd October 2018,

2016/17   batch   (girls)   requested   to   find   accommodation
outside the University due to unavailability of the University
accommodation.

Thank you

Prof. M.V.G. Pinto
Acting Dean
Faculty of Medicine
15.10.2018
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